
In response to advice from the CDC and the 
State of Oregon regarding the COVID-19 
outbreak, Molalla Municipal Court has 
postponed the hearing set for Tuesday, 
March 17. The safety of residents is the 
City’s top priority.

The Court and City officials will be closely 
monitoring the situation. A new hearing 
date will be announced in the coming 
weeks.

Please continue to follow updated 
recommendations about COVID-19 from 
the CDC and the State of Oregon.

Dan Huff
City Manager
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